
Good evening, Freedom families! 

This is Dr. Nehrig with your weekly Falcon Update.  I hope everyone is enjoying this Labor Day 

weekend and taking a small break from their hard work. 

Thanks to everyone who came out for Popsicles in the Park at Freedom Playground, hosted by 

our PTA!  It was a fun time with some cool treats. 

Here are the events of the week: 

School is closed tomorrow in observance of Labor Day. 

This week, the testing window for the new Progress Monitoring assessment is open and teachers 

will guide their students through the first baseline test.  This is a new testing process for all of us, 

but our testing team has developed a solid plan and our teachers and students are ready to do 

well. 

On Tuesday, our School Advisory Council meets at 5:30 p.m. in the Media Center.  Everyone is 

invited.  If you’d like to become a member of our School Advisory Council, you can let us know 

Tuesday evening or contact our SAC Chair Mrs. Sabatini.  Immediately following our SAC 

Meeting, our PTA will hold a general meeting in our Multipurpose Room at 6:30 p.m.  Again, 

everyone is welcome, and we encourage all parents to be a part of our amazing PTA. 

Wednesday is an early release day, with dismissal at 1:30 p.m. 

On Thursday, all students will attend the kickoff for our annual Mega Blast fundraiser in the 

Multipurpose Room.  Parents, look for the Mega Blast envelope coming home with students 

Thursday afternoon. 

Looking ahead, mark your calendars for our Open House on Thursday, September 22nd at 6:00 

p.m.  Information will be sent out soon for how to pre-register, similar to how we did for Meet 

the Teacher. 

As a reminder, please be sure to return your child’s Emergency Card, with all information 

completed, ASAP! 

Thank you Falcons, and I’ll see you Tuesday at Freedom Elementary, where ‘We’re Soaring 

High with Falcon Pride!’ 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Nehrig 

 


